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The Honorable William Howard Taft IV 
The Legal Adviser 
Department of State 
Washington, DC 20520 

Dear Will, 

Enclosed is the ICRC Working Paper on our Sixth Visit to the internment facilities at 
Guantanamo Bay, Cuba, between January 26 th  and March 8th  2004. 

The original has been sent to General Jay Hood at Guantanamo, and copies to Mike 
McKinley; to Charles A. Allen, Deputy General Counsel (International Affairs) of the 
Defense Department; to John B. Bellinger Ill, Legal Adviser to the National Security 
Council; to Dr Shirin Tahi-Kheli, Special Assistant to the President (NSC) and to 
Brigadier General Benjamin Mixon at SOUTHCOM. 

This Paper is strictly confidential and intended only for the authorities to whom it is 
presented. I hope it is useful and look forward to our future discussions. 

Christophe Girod 
Head of Regional Delegation 
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Y•rs sincerely, 
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